Buddhist Wong Fung Ling College
1920 English Department
Essay Display
S2AD – Ho Tsun Tung, Tony (10)
A Letter to My Primary School Teacher

Dear Miss Tsui,

How are things going at school recently? I am Ho Tsun Tung, Tony, a student from P6B two years ago. Do you still remember me? Are you getting along well with the new students? I still remember you taught us to work hard. Thank you for your teaching. I really appreciate the time and hard work you put into our class.

I am now studying Form 2 in Buddhist Wong Fung Ling College. Let me introduce my school to you. There are many special facilities, such as laboratories, an English Corner and a rooftop garden, in my school. I like the laboratories most because we can do many different interesting experiments. I have joined the Taekwondo class, which is fun. It also makes me strong and healthy.

Last year, there was an English week in my school. There were many activities, e.g. game booths, a mini tuck shop, English Show Time and Variety Show. First, let me talk about the game booths. They were held in the covered playground so that students could learn about various vocabulary items related to subjects and countries. I like the booths because the English vocabulary games were as easy as abc. Next, I want to say something about the mini tuck shop. There were many different kinds of snacks such as cola and chips. It opened in recess time during the English week. I could buy the snacks at the cheapest price ever. But if you wanted to purchase something, you needed to speak English. I felt cheerful because I could buy very cheap snacks.

I am looking forward to your reply. I hope everything goes well for you this year.

Yours sincerely, Tony